
 
 
To Our Class of 2020 - Commencement Ceremony on July 25th 
As May approaches, our thoughts turn to our 71 Shelton seniors and their graduation. 
We're excited to share the news that our graduation ceremony will take place Saturday, 
July 25th, 2:00 pm.  The Class of 2020 selected this date, and we are hopeful that we 
can gather in our traditional setting on our Ward Campus. All is contingent, of course, 
with compliance to safe and appropriate distancing requirements at that time.  Our 
seniors have had to adjust to so much these past six weeks, and we hope to end on a 
high note.  
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